
Telegraph Avenue Complete Streets Project 

The City of Oakland, in collaboration with the Alameda 

County Transportation Commission, is working to im-

prove transportation safety and comfort on Telegraph 

Avenue between 20th Street and 57th Street for all 

modes of travel. The project builds on past planning 

efforts along Telegraph Avenue, including the 2005 

Pedestrian Streetscape Improvement Project. The  

initial phase of the project will conclude in the summer 

of 2014, and will provide detailed concept drawings for 

the corridor that will allow the City to seek construction 

funding (e.g., grant money). 

What changes would you like to see on 
Telegraph Avenue? 
 

Please take this survey: 
http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1460626/
Telegraph-Avenue-Complete-Streets-
Implementation-Plan-Feedback-Survey 

Complete Streets are safe and accessible for all users 
of the road - pedestrians, bicyclists, transit riders, and  
motorists - of all ages and abilities. 

www.oaklandnet.com/TelegraphAvenue  


